
November 3, 2019 

 

Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you so much for all of your support thus far. We have had a great year. We really appreciate the 

support you have shown by sending in Fall Festival items and signing up to help. Our annual Fall Festival is 

a lot of fun for our students as well as other community members that join in on the fun. I wanted to 

update you on some of the things we will be covering between now and Fall Break.  

Math 

We will continue working on story problems with addition and subtraction and unknown change this week, 

work with “partners and teams” to learn even and odd numbers the week of the 11th, practice skip 

counting/working with groups of 2, 5 and 10, and work with tens and ones the week of the 18th.  

We begin fact tests with subtraction this week. We will begin with 0-5 facts and progress through the 

year to facts with 6, 7, 8, etc. Please practice these facts with your child at home.  

Reading  

We will continue with 2.5, One Good Turn Deserves Another this week. Please read the weekly selection 

at least once to or with your child before Thursday. Review the study guide with your child and have 

them “prove” the answer by finding evidence in the text.  

Grammar 

Please continue practicing spelling words at least a few nights a week with your child. You can have your 

child write the words a few times each, give them a practice spelling test, have them tell you all the 

sounds they hear in each word, etc.  

Science/Social Studies 

We will continue learning about plants and animals. We will also continue learning about the importance of 

being a good citizen through the units of our Liberty’s Legacy program.  

Writing 

We will continue reviewing complete sentences, the writing process and work on opinion writing.  

Thank you for all your support,  

 

Mrs. Key 

 

 

Fall Festival – November 7         Academic Recognition and Midterm Reports – November 12 

Veteran’s Day – November 11         Thanksgiving Break – November 25-29 



 

 


